
Dear Families, 

The children and staff have been working so 

hard on their history topics.  

We are a culturally rich school and we  

believe that history helps children to understand their own identity as 

well as other people’s lives.       Mrs Bunn 

Year 5 have been finding 

out about the Ancient  
Mayans. This is a popular 

topic as the children also 

researched the  

importance of chocolate 

within the Mayan culture! 

 

Year 4 produced 

some wonderful Re-
membrance Day and 

Black History work. 

They also found out 

lots of facts about the 

Anglo-Saxons. 

EYFS have been finding 

out about significant peo-

ple as well as talking 

about past and present 

events in their own lives. 

They have also enjoyed 

finding out about tradi-

tional Fairy Tales.  
In Year 1,  children have been enjoying finding out about 

toys from the past. They have been using words and pic-

tures to show their findings. They have even made their 

own cup and ball games. 

Year 2 have  

completed work  

about Planet Earth. 

As well as finding 

out about ways to 

save the planet, they 
have researched 

environmentalists 

like David  
Attenborough. 

Year 3 have com-

pleted great topic 

work about the 

Stone Age includ-

ing cooking and 

eating  Stone Age 

meals! 

Year 6 have produced high quality work investigating war and conflict. 

As well as studying facts about WW2 , the children have been encouraged 

to develop a positive feel for their own lives and an empathy for others.  

Pupils have been encouraged to think about how conflict can be resolved 

and to think about the consequences of their own actions and this has 

also linked in with their PSHE. 
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